
We’ve had a wonderful 
couple of weeks here at 
Broadfield! Our brilliant 
Christmas nativity shows 
were amazing, with some 
stand out appearances and 
some truly splendid singing 
by all! Thank you to the 
many parents who 
attended and supported our 
fabulous children. We are 
very proud of them all!

We all thoroughly enjoyed our 
Christmas dinner and would 
like to wish all those who 
celebrate, a very Merry 
Christmas. We hope that 
everyone enjoys some family 
time and are hoping that 2025 
will be a healthy and happy 
year for all of our wonderful 
Broadfield community!

Reception 1 Adyam
Reception 2 Eva
Larch Farhad
Beech Saim
Willow Estera
Maple Ibrahim
Woodlands Mohammed Ali
Chestnut Aisha
Ash Moise
Sycamore Iqra
Elm Yahya
Oak Emaan
Deputy Principal Priscilla

Pupil Of The Week

Attendance 
Winners

Elm Class
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NEWSLETTER
Issue #5
18.12.24

Yea


